AWARDS PRESENTED ON OCTOBER 29TH, 2020

## Bishop James Moynihan Pro-Vita Award

Bishop Moynihan was dedicated to building a Culture of Life, promoting Vocations, and strengthening Catholic Schools. The Pro-Vita Award seeks to honor his legacy by granting two-\$1000 and one-\$500 scholarships to 3 high school seniors who graduate in 2021 and reside in the Syracuse Diocese. The scholarships will apply toward college tuition/expenses.



Bishop Moynihan recites the Rosary in front of the Syracuse Planned Parenthood clinic on October 12, 2007. Catholic Sun photo | By Paul Finch



Funds will be awarded based on submissions answering the following:

## WHY are you PRO-LIFE HOWwill YOU help build a culture of life

Submissions may be video, essay, song, music, pictures, art, (limited to 2 minutes or 500 words).

Submit by email to: familyrespectlife@syrdio.org by October 19th, 2020.

Open to all Catholic students who reside in and attend private or public schools in the Syracuse Diocese.